

27 March 2023

Dear Families

OPAL Tyres

As part of our school's OPAL (Outdoor Playtime and Learning) journey, we are going to be offering a wheeled area. To make this exciting for the children we need help bringing tyres into school.

If you are able to, could you please bring in tyres the first week back after Easter week beginning 17 April, either at the start or the end of the school day. Most car garages have to pay to get rid of tyres so are happy to donate tyres for free to schools as long as you contact them first. We will be happy to take any size tyres as we will be using them to create a track in our wheeled area.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office who will pass these onto Miss Salter, our OPAL Play Lead.

Yours sincerely

Miss Balter

Miss Salter Teacher/ HLTA

